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Richard “Richie” Dickherber joined the Army Reserve in 1960.  He was sent to Ft. 
Leonard Wood  for his initial training and remained there for six months working as the 
company clerk.  He was discharged in 1964. 
 
Richie worked as an electrician for over 40 years and is now happily retired.  His 
hobbies included parachuting with the Greater St. Louis Parachute Club.  Richie has 
one daughter, a stepdaughter and a stepson.  He has nine grandchildren and four 
great-grandchildren. 
 
Richie is an avid woodworker and spends his time on woodworking projects at home 
and for his children.  He has remodeled homes and built a super-sized tree house with 
zipline for the grandkids! 
 
The Daughters of the Saint Charles Chapter DAR are proud to nominate Richard 
Dickherber as Patriot of the Month and extend their gratitude for his patriotic service 
and commitment to our great nation.  
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